

Mr David Meacock

Dear Mr Meacock,

I'm writing to thank you for arranging the Messiah 4 Grenfell concert and raising an incredible £5,765 for Family Action's Grenfell Appeal. The money you have raised has already made a huge difference through direct grants to those affected. Your recent donation will continue to provide long term support for the community through our Grenfell community service.

Please extend my thanks to all involved in the event.

Yours sincerely,

David Holmes CBE

Jew Jand,

Chief Executive

Family Action

This is incredible. Thomh
you so much - The money rused mil
make a hemerdoni difference.
Best while. Jamel.

Family Action Head Office 24 Angel Gate, City Road, London, EC1V 2PT T: 020 7254 6251 info@family-action.org.uk www.family-action.org.uk